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BY EMAIL 
May 4, 2023 

Janice Robertson 
Manager, Regulatory & Financial Assurance 
Synergy North Corporation 
34 Cumberland Street North 
Thunder Bay, ON  P7A 4L4 
jrobertson@synergynorth.ca 

Dear Ms. Robertson: 

Re: Synergy North Corporation (Synergy North) 
Application for the Disposal of Accounts 1588 and 1589  
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0106 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a request on May 3, 2023, from Synergy 
North for an extension to the date for filing its responses to interrogatories from May 3, 
2022, to May 8, 2023. 

Synergy North advised that the timing of meeting the RRR reporting deadlines and 
preparing responses to interrogatory questions concurrently has led to requesting the 
extension for filing its interrogatory responses. 

The OEB grants the extension. Synergy North shall file its responses to interrogatory 
questions by May 8, 2023. The remaining dates set out in the Notice of Hearing and 
Procedural Order No. 1 remain unchanged. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
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